
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both parents and students are 
encouraged to participate in this session. 

 

 

RSVP - Please RSVP via this link: https://bit.ly/elearnRSVP  

You can connect virtually via: http://bit.ly/HWDSBelearninginfonight     

This session is for all students accepted in or on a wait list for second semester 

eLearning courses, as well as anyone interested in learning more about our eLearning 

programming. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
eLearning Information Night 
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